
End Police Misconduct Secrecy 

Call, Email or Tweet at your Legislators in LD 18 

 Urge them to Support and Co-Sponsor Bill S371/A996 
 
Sample Email or Call Script 
Hello, my name is [your name] and I am a constituent of [your address or neighborhood]calling 
in  support of S371/A996 which would make police disciplinary records subject to the Open 
Public Records Act. Currently, New Jersey lags far behind other states when it comes to 
transparency in the police internal affairs process and police disciplinary records. Florida, 
Alabama, Georgia, Texas, and 26 other states all provide greater access to police disciplinary 
records than New Jersey. I urge you to support this bill publicly and co-sponsor it. 
 

Sample Social Media Post 
Twitter or Facebook  
@PatrickDiegnan @RKarabinchak and Asm Sterley Stanley, it’s time for New Jersey to join 
Florida, Alabama, Georgia, Texas, and 25 other states who all provide greater access to police 
disciplinary records than our state. Support Bill #S371/#A996 #EndPoliceMisconductSecrecy 
 

Legislative District 18 

East Brunswick, Edison, Helmetta, Highland Park, Metuchen, South Plainfield and South River. 

Senator Patrick Diegnan 

Email: SenDiegnan@njleg.org  
Phone: (908) 757-1677 

Twitter: @PatrickDiegnan 

Facebook: pdiegnan 

 
Chief of Staff  
Greg Tufaro  
Email: gtufaro@njleg.org   

Assemblyman Robert Karabinchak 

Email: AsmKarabinchak@njleg.org  
Phone: (732) 548-1406 

Twitter: @RKarabinchak 

Facebook: robkarabinchak 

 

Chief of Staff 
Ben Ghiano  

Email: bghiano@njleg.org  

Assemblyman Sterley Stanley  
Email: asmstanley@njleg.org 

Phone:  (732) 548-1406 

Twitter:  N/A 

Facebook:@AssemblymanSterleyStanley  

Chief of Staff  

Rianna Moonsammyy 

Email: rmoonsammy@njleg.org   
 

Legislative Director 
Verinda Sood 

VSood@njleg.org     
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